TRUCK i SAFETY

COALITION

Great Safety News!

Yesterday, the House and Senate struck a deal and finalized language on the surface
transportation bill and today, both houses passed it. The transportation bill will run
through September 2014 and contains numerous truck safety provisions that were
originally included in the Senate's transportation reauthorization bill, MAP-21.

The transportation bill is a major
victory for truck safety!

These provisions will advance safety for all who drive on America's roadways and
include:

A mandate for a requirement of Electronic On-board Recorders
(EOBRS) in all commercial vehicles;

A 2 year study on the safety and infrastructure effects of truck size
and weight in place of increases to truck weight and size limits;

Provisions to address commercial driver safety: including driver
medical qualifications, operator training, a driver's license program, driver's
requirements and driver information systems;

Provisions to establish a drug and alcohol clearinghouse for commercial
motor vehicle drivers;

Provisions to strengthen motor carrier oversight and enforcement,
particularly to prevent reincarnated carriers;

A provision to review and report on the appropriateness of minimum
financial responsibility requirements (insurance);

Provisions addressing the financial responsibility of freight-
forwarders and brokers by directing rulemakings to establish minimum financial
solvency and bonding requirements for these entities, and;

Provisions to increase penalties for hazmat transportation violations,
to strengthen enforcement of hazmat transportation and to develop criteria for
oversight of hazmat transportation.

There are numerous truck safety champions who made these life-saving truck safety
provisions possible. The TSC commends:

Senators Lautenberg, Rockefeller and Pryor for their leadership and commitment to
truck safety by authoring and shepherding the Commercial Motor Vehicle Safety
Enhancement Act first, into the Senate's bipartisan passed transportation bill, MAP-21
and then into the final transportation bill.

Congressmen Barletta and Costello for their leadership in introducing and



championing an amendment that removed truck size and weight increases in the House
transportation bill and replaced them with a responsible study on the impacts of truck
size and weight.

Transportation Conference Chair Senator Barbara Boxer and Senator James
Inhofe for their leadership in building bipartisan support of the truck safety provisions in
the Senate transportation bill, MAP-21.

If you would like to thank the above Senators and Representatives for their hard work
and commitment to truck safety, you can get their numbers at:
www.senate.gov and www.house.gov.

THANK YOU for all of your calls and emails to express the voice of safety. They
made a tremendous difference and as a result, the final transportation bill
advances truck safety.

Please continue to visit our website at www.trucksafety.org for updates on pending
legislation and information on opportunities for actions.

Together, we are making a difference!

For More Information, contact the Truck Safety Coalition, 703-294-6404


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001_albbKRCvNj6auEWHZiKf_LaVm54RsohWHtYzMA-1cS1fasumdWPTsNkB9HF-UGHQBkwfR1Z5r-rIzLMdhFb7acjv86eftKl
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001_albbKRCvNj6auEWHZiKf_LaVm54RsohWHtYzMA-1cS1fasumdWPTsNkB9HF-UGHQBkwfR1Z5r_vulRVBkowDsJ5erLQ18sK

